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14 June 2023 

 

Dear New Parents 

 

Welcome to St Francis Primary School/Bunscoil Naomh Prionsias! 

We would like to make you aware of our morning and afternoon child care facility called 

PLAYCLUB. 

 

We have 3 sessions but you may only apply for up to 2 of them. The sessions are as follows: 

8.10 – 9.00 am 

2.00 – 3.00 pm 

3.00 – 4.00 pm 

 

Application can be made on Wednesday 21 June from 3.15 pm at PLAYCLUB*. As the 

number of places are very limited, we work on a first come – first served basis so you can 

arrange for someone to make the application on your behalf if this session is not convenient 

for you, yourself.  

 

If you get a place, arrangements will be made in September for you to book and pay using 

our online payment system. The cost is £15 per week per child for each session as mentioned 

above. 

 

Have a nice summer! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Orla O’Dowd 

Principal 

 

 

* PLAYCLUB is situated in one of our dinner halls. When you come through our gates turn 

right across the carpark/playground and you will see the hall to your left at the bottom of the 

main school building. WE RECOMMEND THAT YOU PARK OUTSIDE THE GATES 

AND WALK IN. 
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